Ref No: Adm/23-24/11

CIRCULAR

Date: 17.4.2023

SESSION 2023-2024 Grades Pre-Nursery to S7

Dear Parent Greetings!

As there is a surge in Covid cases, to ensure safety of the children, parents are requested to ensure that following Covid protocols are followed:

- Sharing of eatables, drinking water, books, note books, stationery, masks, sanitizer or any other personal belonging will not be allowed.
- Covid protocol (wearing a mask, social distancing and maintaining hand hygiene) from time to time has to be strictly followed.
- If child is unwell do not send him/her to school.
- It has been made mandatory to wear mask all the time in school premises.

We solicit your support.

Regards

Principal